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THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF COBOURG 

TRANSPORTATION 
ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

TO: Brent Larmer, Municipal Clerk/Manager of Legislative Services 

FROM: Renee Champagne, Secretary 

MEETING DATE: September 13, 2021 

SUBJECT: Motion – August 26, 2021 

 
The following Motion was adopted at a regular scheduled meeting of the Transportation 
Advisory Committee (TAC) held on August 26, 2021. 
 
The Transportation Advisory Committee has reviewed and endorses the Bicycle Action 
Committee (BAC) Cycling Infrastructure Completion Proposal (attached), and therefore 
recommends that council approve the following motion: 
 
Moved by Randall Ross THAT Council direct staff to apply for the maximum available 
funds from the Federal Government Infrastructure Bank Active Transportation Program. 
It is estimated that the maximum available would be $50,000.00. The funds will be for 
design of a project identified within the Cycling Infrastructure Completion Proposal. 
 
FURTHER That BAC Cycling Infrastructure Completion Proposal be used as input into 
the next Transportation Master Plan. 
           Carried 
 


